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CLOSING 
 

Jerzy Eliasz, Chairman of the EHF Methods Commission: 

 

 
 

Dear friends, 

I would like to thank the organiser (handed over gifts for the members of the 

Polish Handball Federation), the lecturers, that made a pretty good job, and of 

course the course participants for their coming. I am sure you saw interesting 

lectures and fantastic matches. 

Wish you all the best and hopefully we will see again on the occasion of the 

education course in the near future. 


